Date:

14th October 2011

Enquiries to:

Carol O'Brien



Housing and Adult Social Care Adult Social Care Directorate London Borough of Camden Second Floor Bidborough House 38-50 Bidborough Street London WC1H 9DB

Tel 020 7974 2900 Carol.O'Brien@camden.gov.uk www.camden.gov.uk

Dear Board Member

Re: SAPB Meeting on 24th October 2pm to 4pm - Strategy Workshop

At previous meetings of the Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board, we have discussed developing a strategy for the Board. This needs to be agreed by all partners of the Board, and thought that the next meeting (24th October, 2pm to 4pm) would be a good opportunity to look at this together.

This strategy will articulate the vision for an Adult Safeguarding Strategy for Camden to cover 2012 to 2015 and provide focus to the work undertaken by the partnership. We will be asking the Board to work together to identify 3 or 4 strategic outcomes that we collectively sign up to as our priorities.

The workshop session will be facilitated, and there will be an opportunity to reflect on what we have achieved as a board. Acknowledging what has been achieved helps us understand where we are now and starts to help us think about 'what next?' and 'how do we get there?'

We want to focus on the difference that the Board and safeguarding can make to people who need these services (safeguarding outcomes). Kirin Saeed will present the key messages from the engagement sub group who have been considering what they as service users and carers feel are the areas we should focus on.

Attached is the exercise we will be using on the day – we thought it would be useful to just give you the opportunity review the questions and consider what you feel should be our priorities as a partnership.

I look forward to seeing you all on the 24th October.

Yours Sincerely

Altho (sol

Mike Cooke

Director Housing and Adult Social Care